
Halifax County Title VI Indian Education Program 
 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, May 10, 2018 on the 

Halifax County Title VI Indian Education Formula Grant 

 

The hearing will be held at 6:30pm in the cafeteria at: 

 Hollister Elementary School 

 37432 Hwy 561 

 Hollister, NC. 

 

We want to hear ideas as we plan for the 2018-2019 school year. 

For example: ideas may relate to after-school cultural/bead class, 

academic and tutoring etc. Our focus will be on the students. You 

will be informed of past and current activities taking place in 

Halifax County Title VI Indian Education. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Bessie Chanta Richardson, 

Title VI Coordinator at (252)586-4344 or Mrs. Tyrana Battle, 

Assistant Superintendent and Director of Title VI Indian 

Education at (252)583-5111. Your attendance and input will be 

greatly appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 


